
Appendix 3. Reed Cricket Club 

*Funding will only be released on receipt and approval of all supporting documentation  
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First Draft (BE) 

 

 

Reference 6021  

Name of Organisation Reed Cricket Club 

Organisation Type Club 

Ward Ermine 

Project Type Updating décor and white goods in club kitchen. 

Green option considered? N/A 

NHC Councillor 
involvement that may 
constitute a conflict of 
interest 

None known. 

Previous financial support 
within six years 

2019 - £1,000 towards new practise nets. 

Documentation reviewed 
and approved* 

Safeguarding No Accounts Yes 

Demonstrates clear 
governance  

Yes   

Total applied for £2,000 Total project cost £3,800 

Officer Summary 

Please note, any recommendation/decision made regarding this application must 

be made in principle only due to outstanding safeguarding policy query. 
 

Reed Cricket Club is a vibrant and active community cricket club, serving the local 

community. The club offers a range of opportunities for people of all ages and abilities. 
 

The club would like funding towards refurbishing their kitchen, to bring it up to date, ideally 

in time for the new season (April 2024). The current kitchen is not functional and does not 

meet the needs of the club. It is unsightly and does not reflect well on the club. The 

kitchen has outdated fixtures and appliances. It is also poorly lit, and it lacks any sense of 

style. 
 

The kitchen is too small to accommodate the number of people who use it and requires 

basic equipment to be updated. The kitchen is also difficult to clean, which makes it a 

burden for club members to maintain. 

A refurbished kitchen would allow the club to: 

 Host more events and functions, which would generate more revenue for the club. 

 Attract more members, which would strengthen the club and increase its visibility 

in the community. 

 Provide a safe and hygienic environment for club members and guests. 

 Increase the functionality of the kitchen, which would make it easier for club 

members to prepare food and clean up. 

 Improve the appearance of the club, making it more inviting for members and 
guests. 

Overall, refurbishing the kitchen would be a significant investment in the future of Reed 
Cricket Club. It would enable them to run more events to support the club and increase 
external hires of the club house. This in turn will increase income generation for the club 
and make it more financially sustainable going forward. 


